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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

The Honorable Terrence McAuliffe, Governor The Virginia General Assembly 
� Ellen Marie Hess, Commissioner Virginia Employment Commissiot� � 

Report on the Status of the Implementation of Short-Time Compensation Programs Pursuant to Chapter 7 (§60.2-700 et seq.) of Title 60.2 of the Code of Virginia

Executive Summary 
Since the January 1, 2015, implementation of the law, there have been no participating employers. 
The U.S. Department of Labor issued a determination letter dated September 30, 2014, that Virginia's STC law precluded Virginia from qualifying for a grant for STC program activities due to sunset provisions in 60.2-701(5) and 60.2-710-(6). 
The act expired on July I, 2016. 
This executive summary represents the report of the Virginia Employment Commission, to date. A legislative document will not be submitted. 
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